
 
 

 
 
 
J​uly 22, 2020 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians, 
 

As we planned for the 8th grade dance, we continued to hope it would be possible to have our 8th 
grade students together one last time. Unfortunately, after the school district conferred with the Allegheny 
County Health Department and assessed the ongoing guidance released from the Governor’s office and 
that of the Pennsylvania Department of Health, we will not be able to have the 8th Grade Dance. We 
hoped the requirements and guidelines for large group gatherings would have been less restrictive by 
now, but that is not the case. The restrictions and guidelines currently in place can not be adequately met 
to permit the dance to take place. At the dance, we planned for students to view a video of their middle 
school years. We will release the video for our 8th grade students later next week. A video link will be 
shared. We understand  your frustrations and disappointment. We appreciate your understanding and 
flexibility during these many months. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel Como 
Principal 
 

It is the policy of the West Jefferson Hills School District to not discriminate on the basis of sex, handicap, age, race, color, and national                         
origin in its educational and vocational programs, activities, or employment as required by Title IX, Section 5094 and Title VI. For                     
information regarding services, activities, programs, and facilities that are accessible to and usable by handicapped persons or about                  
your rights or grievance procedures, contact the Director of Human Resources at 412-655-8450 x2228. 

 
 
 


